
Your congregation will be part of a new round of Stewardship for All Seasons (SAS) in the Florida Bahamas Synod. 
The gracious generosity of the Florida Bahamas Synod Council has $40,000 for scholarships to begin to use SAS, a dynamic 
program designed to grow your giving and cultivate a continuing culture of stewardship.

Please complete the application soon.* You will be notified by Mr. Tom O’Reilly, chair of the Stewardship Table, of the 
congregations chosen for scholarships.

Deadline: May 24, 2019
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FLORIDA BAHAMAS SYNOD — STEWARDSHIP TABLE
For more information or to submit your application, email: tom.f.oreilly@gmail.com
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